## Chi Yun School 2022- 2023

## Seasonal Influenza Vaccination

14th September, 2022

Dear Parents,

Respiratory infection caused by seasonal influenza is common. In order to lower the risks of serious complications and hospitalisation from seasonal influenza infection and strengthen students' immune system, the Government has been providing subsidised/ free seasonal influenza vaccination through the Residential Care Home Vaccination Programme (RVP). Details are shown below:

- 1. Free influenza vaccination is available to all students.
- 2. Please complete the <u>Reply Slip on or before 30/09/2022</u>, to enhance early coordination and preparation for the vaccination programme.
- 3. If parent/guardians allow student to join the vaccination programme, please sign the <u>Vaccination Consent Form</u> attached and return. School nurse will contact parent/guardians for following action required.
- 4. The vaccination date for students is expected in mid-October, 2022
- 5. Medical Officers enrolled in the vaccination programme: **<u>Dr. Lau Tung Wah</u>** is invited to provide vaccination in school, free of charge.
- 6. Please read the attached "Information about Seasonal Influenza Vaccination" for details concerning the vaccination programme.
- 7. For any enquiry, please contact school nurse- on-duty at 2386 2010.

Yours faithfully	
Chung Lai Kuen	
Principal, Chi Yun School	
	Reply Slip
Dear Principal,	
I acknowledge the receipt of th	ne information concerning the Seasonal Influenza Vaccination
Programme, and I agree / do	not agree to allow my child to receive Seasonal Influenza
Vaccination in school.	
Name of student:	Signature of Parents:
Class:	Date: